COCKTAILS

BRAMBLE

Beefeater gin shaken with lemon juice, sugar syrup to sweeten and
finished with a drizzle of blackberry liqueur. Thorny!

ELDERFLOWER COLLINS

Refreshing blend of Beefeater gin, lemon juice, elderflower cordial,
sugar syrup & lengthened with soda water. Straight from the
prohibition era!

NEGRONI

Beefeater gin, Campari and Martini Rosso poured over ice, served
short & stirred to taste.

ESPRESSO MARTINI

Paddy & Scotts espresso shaken over ice with Absolut Vodka, Kahlua and
vanilla syrup, double strained and served in a chilled Martini glass.

STREET LEMONADE

Absolut mango vodka, orange liqueur & lemon juice topped off with a
slug of lemonade. Badass!

BLUE STEEL

Absolut Raspberri with orange liqueur and passionfruit liqueur over
ice topped with lemonade. Strike it baby!

FRENCH MARTINI

Absolut Vodka, Créme de Mure and pineapple juice shaken over ice,
double strained & served in a chilled Martini glass.

COSMOPOLITAN

Absolut vodka, orange liqueur, cranberry juice and freshly squeezed
lime shaken to perfection. An elegant classic!

MOJITO

Havana 3yr rum, muddled with sugar, fresh lime, mint & a dash of
soda. Havana with love x

CUBA LIBRE

Havana Especial rum, Pepsi & lime juice. Long & cold.

CAIPIRINHA

Cachaca, fresh lime & caster sugar are muddled then rolled over
ice & served short.

AMARETTO SOUR

Disaronno Amaretto, lemon juice, pineapple juice & a dash of
Angostura bitters. Sweet & sour.

CHERRY COLA

Absolut vodka, Disaronno Amaretto, orange liqueur, lime juice &
topped with Pepsi. Short but sweet.

APEROL SPRITZ

Aperol topped with prosecco & a dash of soda. Perfection.

CARIBBEAN CRUSH

Absolut vodka, passionfruit liqueur, coconut syrup, lemon juice &
pineapple juice. I've got a crush on you...

LONG ISLAND ICED TEA

Absolut Vodka, Beefeater gin, Havana 3yr rum, Epsolon tequila,
Cointreau, lemon juice & sugar syrup shaken over ice and topped with
Cola. Served long.

ELDERFLOWER COOLER MOCKTAIL 3.5

Elderflower Cordial, sugar syrup & apple juice poured over ice and
topped with lemonade. Served long.

PASSIONFRUIT ICED TEA MOCKTAIL 3.5

Passionfruit juice, lemon juice, sugar syrup & iced tea shaken over
ice and served long.
If you have an allergen intolerance please let us know before you
order and speak to the team if you have any questions.

